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November 6, 2007
Dear Community Business Leader:

Imagine an evening under the stars, with stars and stars in the making.  You are cordially invited to attend San Bernardino Valley College’s upcoming Holiday Extravaganza 2007 on Wednesday, December 5, 2007 at 5:30 p.m. in the SBVC auditorium.  This event is a holiday concert featuring musical entertainment and performing arts for the enjoyment of students, staff, faculty and our community.  Holiday Extravaganza is also a benefit concert in which donated toys will be collected.  These toys will be given to local charities. 
Sponsored by the Associated Students, the Office of Student Life, and the Visual, Performing, and Media Arts Division of SBVC, Holiday Extravaganza 2007 is designed to celebrate campus unity and community as well as the completion of a successful semester and year.  A pre-show Vendor and Campus Clubs Fair will showcase club arts, crafts and other wares for holiday shopping.  
Holiday Extravaganza 2007 is also planned to energize, motivate, and inspire students to stay in school and appreciate what education can do toward making dreams come true as well as building stronger communities.   We anticipate reaching 500 students and their friends and families.   We would appreciate your joining us for an exciting evening of fun and inspiration.  Can we count on your attendance during this event?  For more information, please call me at 909-387-1614.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.  We look forward to seeing you soon.  
Sincerely,

Cherize De Leah, Senator

Associated Students
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